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As inspired by the children and educators of Reggio Emilia


Greetings from the Ontario Reggio Association,

We are appreciative of the interest that has been expressed by francophone early childhood educators in the inspiring philosophy and pedagogy of the infant-toddler centres and preschools in Reggio Emilia.  At the last face-to-face conference we had in fall 2019, we had a francophone break-out group, and in our Piazza ORA 2021 series with Tiziana Filippini, we also had a dedicated group of francophone educators. 

We are excited to announce that Reggio Children will be publishing a French translation of the booklet entitled “Indications”, and particularly grateful to our member Rachelle Blanchette for organizing a team to do this translation, at the request of Reggio Children.  This booklet is designed to identify the essential characteristics and founding principles of the infant-toddler centres and preschools.  In their words, “…the Indications aim to give substance and voice to the rights of children, parents, and teachers for a high quality, participatory education capable of promoting increasing awareness that the role of the infant-toddler centres and preschools is to produce a culture of education and not just to offer educational services”, and to ensure that these are “places where the rights to well-being and learning of both children and adults are put into practice”.  This 20-page booklet could be read by every educator in a school, and discussed over several meetings.  Each section is laden with food for thought.  As we consider how anyone entering our schools would know what we believe, this booklet is an exquisite resource.

A Different Drummer Books in Burlington will be ordering this booklet if there is sufficient demand.  The response will signal to them whether there is sufficient demand to warrant translating other publications into French.  We urge you to consider contacting Ian at http://diffdrum@mac.com or by calling 905-639-0925 to place an advance order.

We look forward to more opportunities to think together as we engage in work that has the potential to transform our culture. 

Respectfully,

Karyn Callaghan

President, Ontario Reggio Association
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